Rix’s Creek Modification 10 application

| am writing in support of the Rix’s Creek Modification 10 application.
| have been an employee of The Bloomfield Group for over 32 years.

During this time | have seen continual change but the business has
always maintained a drive to support its people and the community.

The Hunter Valley needs independent Australian owned companies
that strive to comply with regulations whilst setting an example for
others.

| ask that the Modification 10 be approved to allow the operations to
continue with the employment of many employees and contractors
until the Modification 8 assessment is complete.
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Paul Sawyer



